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Dear Investor Concerned  
  

   

Subject: Personal Protective Equipment 
 

  

In light of the current situation and in compliance 
with the directives from The UAE federal 
Government to take preventive measures to the 
safeguard of the health and safety of employees and 
people. 

We ask all investors to ensure that their staff and 
laborers are wearing PPE, (Personal Protective 
Equipment), as required to Health & Safety work 
practices.

More over as to UAE  Federal Regulation, please 
also ensure that you staff and laborers are handed 
face masks and maintain social distance whilst at 
work or on factory floor premise.
 

The above requirement is in accordance with UAE 
Federal Law and Ministry of Health and must be 
complied with at the earliest and at all times. 

 

 

 

  

Anticipating your co-operation                                         

___ 


